
 
 

 
Faculty members follow revised blooms taxonomy for the preparation of Mid Term and End Term papers  also for the preparation of 
assignment questions. The PAQIC Committee ensures that the faculty members have followed all the Blooms Taxonomy guidelines and 
used correct verbs for framing questions. 
 
 
 
 

 


